
 

 

   

 

  

 

 

Net Insurance: 

 

Advertising requirements regarding shareholders' 

agreements 
    

Rome, 3 october 2022 – Net Insurance, following the press release of 28 September, 

informs that today the advertising obligations pursuant to Legislative Decree no. 58 

of 24 February 1998 on shareholders' agreements have been fulfilled. 

 

The essential information and extracts relating to the Agreement and the Termsheet 

are available to the public at the Company’s website1 and at the Authorised Storage 

Mechanism emarket Storage 

 

*** 

 

This press release is available to the public at Borsa Italiana S.p.A., on the authorised 

storage mechanism eMarket Storage (www.emarketstorage.com) and in the Investor 

Relation section of the Company's website. 

 

 

  

 
1 Please note the link https://www.netinsurance.it/investor-relations/opa-eng/offerta-pubblica-dacquisto-eng/  

https://www.netinsurance.it/investor-relations/opa-eng/offerta-pubblica-dacquisto-eng/


 

 

 
Net Insurance is an insurance company that aims to offer protection solutions for Individuals, 
Families and small and medium-sized enterprises. Net Insurance's history, financial strength, agility 
and offering of innovative products and approaches make it a unique player within the Italian 
insurance industry. An evolving company with an eye on the future.   
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Net Insurance S.p.A.  
Via Giuseppe Antonio Guattani, 4  
00161 Rome  
 
  
Press Office  
Rossella Vignoletti          M: +39 347 7634424   
              Tel: +39 06 89326299  
            
Investor Relator  

  e-mail: rossella.vignoletti@netinsurance.it    

Ottavio Pennisi          Tel: +39 06 89326518    
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Specialist  
Banca Finnat Euramerica S.p.A.  
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